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MACOMB, IL – Video Release of 3-16-24 Officer Involved Shooting 

 

On March 16th, 2024, Lieutenant Nick Goc and Officer Korri Cameron responded to reports of 

domestic violence.  During the incident, deadly force was used and two individuals were 

deceased at the scene.  Per Macomb Police Department policy, an outside agency, the Illinois 

State Police (ISP), handled the investigation.  The two responding Officers were immediately 

placed on administrative leave pending the results of the ISP investigation and an internal MPD 

investigation. 

With the conclusion of the Illinois State Police investigation and McDonough County State’s 

Attorney review, the Macomb Police department is now able to release the Body Worn Camera 

(BWC) footage related to the officer-involved shooting that occurred on March 16, 2024.  The 

footage can be access through the following link: Officer Involved Shooting 3-16-2024.mp4 .  

While the decision to release this footage is supported by our commitment to transparency, our 

hearts and thoughts remain with the families affected by this tragedy.  We will provide further 

updates at regular intervals until the internal investigation is complete. 

WARNING: Please be advise the footage contains graphic content concerning a traumatic 

event which may be disturbing to some viewers..  The video displays scenes of violence and a 

shooting incident involving law enforcement officers.  If you or someone you know is affected by 

this content, please seek support from mental health professionals or support services.   

 

### 

 

Contact:   Chief Jeff Hamer 
Phone:      309-833-4505 
Email:        jhamer@macombpolice.com 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

7/29/24  

MEDIA RELEASE 
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